
 
 

 

May 9, 2017 

 

 

Via Electronic Filing 

 

Ms. Barcy F. MacNeal 

Commission Secretary 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, OH 43215 

 

RE: Sigecom LLC d/b/a/ WOW! Internet, Cable, and Phone Pursuant to 

Sub. S.B. 162, Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI 

 

Dear Ms. MacNeal: 

 

Pursuant to the requirements of the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio's Entry of April 

26, 2017 in Case Number 10-2387-TP-COI, this letter is submitted on behalf of Sigecom 

LLC d/b/a/ WOW! Internet, Cable and Phone affirming the Company's compliance with 

47 C.F.R. §51.911, inter alia. The Company's current Ohio intrastate switched access 

rates are presently set at parity with its corresponding interstate rates, and its access 

tariffs are at parity with corresponding ILEC access tariffs and rates. Therefore, the 

Company remains in compliance with the requirements of PUCO Case Number 10-2387- 

TP-COI and no intrastate access tariff revisions are required at this time. 

 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 

706-645-3966 or via email to bruce.schoonover@wowinc.com. Thank you for your 

assistance in this matter. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Bruce Schoonover, Jr. 

 

Bruce Schoonover, Jr. 

Director – Regulatory Compliance 

WOW! Internet, Cable and Phone 
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